
Touchmaster™ Delta (UTMD models) to be discontinued
In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering and improve efficiencies, Federal Signal is discontinuing the 
Touchmaster Delta  product line. 

This change affects all model numbers starting with UTMD, including UTMD, UTMD-MB, and UTMD-AL.

New orders for the discontinued models listed above will no longer be accepted after February 17, 2017.  Any new orders 
received must be for immediate shipment.

Following are potential substitutes for the Touchmaster Delta siren:
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Application Model # Description

For applications where a self-contained siren 
is required, and being used with a single 
100-watt speaker

640000
PA640, 100-watt electronic siren with  
programmable slide switch and light control

For applications where a siren with remote 
control head is acceptable, and being used 
with a single100-watt speaker

SSP2000B
SmartSiren Platinum, 100-watt siren with 
remote control head, noise-cancelling  
microphone, includes Unitrol siren tones

For applications where a siren with remote 
control head is acceptable, and being used 
with a pair of 100-watt speakers

SSP3000B-200
SmartSiren Platinum, 100/200-watt siren 
with remote control head, noise-cancelling 
microphone, includes Unitrol siren tones

2645 Federal Signal Drive, University Park, IL 60484 • www.fedsig.com
Police/Fire Phone: (800) 264-3578  •  International Police/Fire Phone: (708) 534-3161  •  Amber Market Phone: (800) 824-0254

For more information, please visit our website at www.fedsig.com or contact us at 1-800-264-3578.


